
From: Julie Bellia
To: Adriana Jianelli
Cc: Jerome Fletcher; Jason Yarborough; Anna Duffey; Lori Hollingshead; Heather Faust
Subject: FW: Agenda item
Date: Monday, July 18, 2022 4:27:00 PM
Importance: High

Adrian:
 
Sorry, there was also a request for a 4th agenda item (see below) from Commissioner Luke. 
Would you be able to please add this to the June 26, 2022, City Commission Regular Meeting
agenda?
 
Thank you, I greatly appreciate your assistance with this matter.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Juliana B. Bellia
Assistant City Manager
City of North Port
4970 City Hall Boulevard
North Port, FL 34286
Cell Phone:  941.628.8455
Fax:  941.429.7079
Email:  jbellia@cityofnorthport.com
 
A City where you can “Achieve Anything”
 
E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection
with official City business are public records subject to disclosure under Florida Public Records
Act.
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Jill Luke <jluke@cityofnorthport.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2022 8:54 PM
To: Jerome Fletcher <jfletcher@cityofnorthport.com>; Julie Bellia <jbellia@cityofnorthport.com>;
Jason Yarborough <jyarborough@cityofnorthport.com>; Anna Duffey
<aduffey@cityofnorthport.com>; Heather Faust <hfaust@cityofnorthport.com>
Subject: Agenda item
 
I’d like to add an item to an upcoming agenda for discussion and possible action... regarding a
change to the definition/allowable uses in Commercial General.  I’d like to suggest that light
industrial be added to this designation.  It makes no sense that manufacturing is not part of
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commercial.... especially in activity centers.  This topic may want to include possible changes to the
current zoning map.  Thank you - Jill Luke
 
Sent from my iPhone
E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with
official City business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.
 


